Sent: Friday, 12 June 2015 2:41 PM
Subject: Online Submission

12/06/2015

MS Cass Davidson Haynes

RE: PEX2014/0004 - 9 Howard Avenue DEE WHY NSW 2099

The height of the towers is too high for Dee Why, it should be at most 12 floors high taking into account the
elevation on the other side of the road and that there will be a 9 floor building there. The height of the towers is
too high for the current buildings in Dee Why and will set a dangerous precedent for future buildings taking
away from the beach and natural environment at Dee Why,



